
 

 

DATE:  October 23, 2015 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification   

RE:  GRB Ramp Joint-Replacement and Waterproofing Project  

TO:  All Prospective Bidders  

 

This Letter of Clarification is issued as part of the referenced project solicitation for the purpose 

of responding to a question received from several potential bidders:  

1. Question: May alternate or substitute materials be bid or pre-approved in place of the 

materials specified in the invitation to bid? 

 

Answer: No. While we understand that each product line has strengths and weaknesses, 

for comparative purposes and to ensure timely completion of the project the 

specifications will not be amended. 

 

When issued, Letters of Clarification automatically become a part of the invitation to bid and 

supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith.  Bidders are 

responsible for ensuring that they have obtained any such previous letters associated with this 

solicitation. By submitting a bid, bidders shall be deemed to have received all Letters of 

Clarification and to have incorporated them into their bid.  

 


